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Banning diesel would stop trucks from delivering goods to market.  Our groceries are 

already so high that it is impossible for some people to buy some of the groceries.  

Your ban would stop farmers from producing the goods we need to eat because 

much of their equipment is powered by diesel.  What do you want?  Do you want 

them to use gasoline?  Gasoline is also very dirty.  We need to work toward making 

these fuels cleaner and cleaner burning as has been done for the last few decades.  

We need some sanity and common sense and look at how this is affecting families. 


